DATES FOR YOUR
DIARY

Friday 17th June-
Living History
day- parents into
school 9.00am-

10.30am

Tuesday 5th of
July is parents

evening

Friday 8th July-
Sports day
(format to be

confirmed)

Wednesday |3th
July- Summer

Fete

Friday 22nd July-
End of term
1.30pm Finish

Useful contact details

School telephone number:
0208 806 6048

School email address
(general):

in-
fo@simonmarks.hackney.sc
h.uk

Email address (Chair of
Governors):
howardpallis@hotmail.com

School website: http://
www.simonmarks.hackney.s
ch.uk

n @simon-

marksjewishprimaryscho
ol

10th June 2022

simon marks

jewish primary school

11 Sivan 5782

Parasha: Nasso

Shabbat time: Starts Friday at 9.02pm and ends Saturday at 10.23pm

Simon Marks would like to
extend a huge thank you
to the Gal family and to
UK Flooring Direct for
donating carpets to our

school.

UKFLOORING DIRECT

Founded 20 years ago by
Jason Ashbey, UK Flooring
Direct—
www.ukflooringdirect.co.u
k is an online retailer sup-
plying quality own-brand
wood, laminate and vinyl
flooring direct to consum-
ers and trade, growing
from any early e-
commerce pioneer to now
being regarded as a market
leader in the home improve-
ment market.

DanlJo

CONSULTING

Founded 5 years ago by
Avinoam Gal, Danjo Con-
sulting is a boutique Busi-
ness Systems, Information
Technology and Business
Intelligence consulting
group working with na-
tional and international
corporates such as UK
Flooring Direct, M&C
Saatchi, Deliveroo and

Medallia.

Along with the carpets the
donation included hiring of a
skip to remove the old car-
pets, and the tools and glue
needed to lay the new car-

pets.

This is how things looked
before the new carpets ar-
rived!

It was quite a mess and his-
torical water damage had
certainly left it’s mark.

It was not a pleasant library
area!

And now thanks to our dona-
tion and hours of hard work
by Mr Mohammed our school
keeper we now have a newer
and definitely cleaner carpet
area in our library and can
begin to enjoy sitting there
and reading our books at
leisure.

Thank you—Special Edition

As a result we have started
to reorganize our books
and shelving with the aim of
creating a more reader
friendly book area which all
our pupils can enjoy
throughout the school year.

We also have some donat-
ed carpet for certain down-

stairs areas.

This remains a work in pro-
gress and we will update

you when this is completed.

It looks wonderful so far.

Ms Metin— Headteacher
and the Jewish Studies team.
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